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Sarah B. Knowlton
Assistant General Counsel

Phone: 603-216-3631
Email: sarah.knowltonlibertyutilities.com

September 8, 2014

Via Overnight and Electronic Mail

Debra A. lowland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: DG 13-313: Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/bla Liberty
Utilities—Integrated Resource Plan

Dear Ms. Howland:

I am writing to request that the September 11, 2014 technical session scheduled in the above-
captioned docket be rescheduled to September 17 at 10:00AM. The Company seeks this change
in the schedule because there is another technical session (in Docket DE 14-211) scheduled for
the same time at which counsel for the Company would like to be present. In addition, one of the
Company’s employees has a potential conflict with the September 11 technical session and the
resolution of that conflict will not be known until September 10.

The Company has conferred with Staff of the Commission and the Office of Consumer
Advocate, both of which are agreeable to the proposed September 17 date.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me should
you have any questions.

Very truly yours,
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Sarah B. Knowlton

cc: Service list
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